Dave Larsen

This comment is against 178-423 WAC ....

Your timeline is far too aggressive. Industry won't be able to support it due to lack key rare earth
metals necessary to build zero emission vehicles in sufficient numbers to replace gas powered
vehicles. This will leave a significant gap in vehicles necessary to support both the general
population and the business needs. What vehicles that will be available will be cost prohibitive. You
will basically destroy most business in the state and overly burden the general population and
businesses that survive.



